
From: Mary Rose Cassa
To: Derek Wong
Cc: Drogos, Donna, Env. Health; LGriffin@oaklandnet.com
Subject: Re: 4364 Piedmont Avenue, Oakland, CA
Date: Thursday, October 01, 2009 10:05:12 AM

Thanks for the notification, Derek.  One of us will get back to you (probably late next week) regarding
regulatory oversight.

Mary Rose

* * * * *
State furlough 1st, 2nd, and 3rd Fridays of the month August 1, 2009-June 30, 2010
* * * * *
Mary Rose Cassa, PG
Senior Engineering Geologist
Toxics Cleanup Division
San Francisco Bay Regional Water Quality Control Board
1515 Clay Street, Suite 1400
Oakland, CA 94612
510-622-2447

>>> Derek Wong <derek_ices@yahoo.com> 9/30/2009 3:42 PM >>>
Dear Donna, Leroy, and Mary:

On behalf of Mr. Jimmy Koo of Sunny Piedmont Cleaners ("the Site") I would like to forward to you his
letter requesting for oversight to address the environmental issues at the Site.  I have also attached the
Phase I and Phase II reports that were completed for the Site.

If you have any questions, please feel free to email me or contact me at 510-282-3525.

Sincerely
Derek Wong
ICES 
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